
Intent to Move 
 
Hello PS 205 Families, 
 
This is an annual letter that goes home to families. 
 
If your family is planning to move, please send the following information  
to the school secretary at blooks@schools.nyc.gov: 

1. Name of student 
2. Student ID # (OSIS #) 
3. Current class that they are in 
4. New address and telephone number 
5. New school and telephone number 

Many thanks for your cooperation in this matter. 
 
Stay safe, 
 
The PS 205 Staff 
 
 


